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Parish Bulletin for the Week Beginning 25th February 2024 

 
                                                                   SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT  

RECENTLY DECEASED: Myra Dudley, Ernest Uchenna Amaechi Ugorji, Patricia Frazer, Michael 
Gallagher,  
SICK LIST: If you wish your name or that of a relative or friend to be included in the Parish Bulletin, 
please make sure you sign a consent form available from the Parish Secretary Sr Theresa. This is 
necessary to make sure the church takes proper care of information and complies with current data 
protection law. Please return forms to Sister Theresa or Father John  
GIFT AID ENVELOPES: If you are Tax payer and would wish to sign up for the Gift Aid Envelope, 
please contact the parish Gift Aid coordinator Martine O’Meara after Mass. Thanks! 
 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP: There will be meeting in the canteen every first and third 
Sundays of the month at 4pm. Please contact Sr. Maris for further details – 07803281756 
 
PARISH YOUTH GROUP: Meetings are back as normal. Please contact Joy or Pamela for more 
details. 
 
 WELCOME: We welcome all our new parishioners. To keep our record up to date, please      
 Contact the Parish Secretary Sr. Theresa 
 
 DONATION: Please, if you want to make donation to our church, our bank details are: 
Acc. No. 00110752, Sort Code:600235 or you can go to our website. See top of this page 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MASS BOOKINGS: “The Mass is the most perfect form prayer” Pope Paul IV. So Masses can be 
offered not only for the repose of a soul but also in thanksgiving to God for His favours, for 
Birthdays, for health and wellbeing of loved ones, etc. The usual stipend is £5 or £10 Pounds. 
Please, See Sr Theresa, the Parish Secretary if you wish to book Mass. 
 

  
10am Mass Readers Eucharistic Ministers 

25/02/2024 Grace & Francis Sr. Loretto                                         

03/02/2024 School Mass Sr. Maris 
 
 

              Sacred Heart   -  Francis Whelan 
              Our Lady            -  Rita Chance, Mrs Hayes, Rita Duffy 
               St Patrick            –   
               St. Anthony         -   
               St Joseph               -               

                                 St Therese/Teresa - Rita Duffy 
 
CELEBRATING SEASON OF LENT: Lent is a time for spiritual renewal through prayer, 
penance and charity.  We are thereby challenged to repent from our sins and live a life that 
looks towards God. We are also encouraged to approach the Sacrament of penance during 
this season, so that with purified heart we may participate in the Paschal Mysteries. 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS: During Lent, there will be Stations of the Cross every Saturday 
in the morning after the 10:30am Mass. This is one of the most fitting devotions to help us 
in our reflections during Lent. 
                                         

 

Dates for your Diary:   
3rd March: Youth Mass 
 

The Parish of St Patrick’s, Dudley Road, is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered 
Charity No: 234216 

This parish is served by the Congregation of the Holy Spirit (Spiritans) 

Sunday 25th February 2024 
SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT 

  Mass 10am  
 

Gerry Byrne & Family 

Monday 26th February 2024 No Mass   

Tuesday  27th February 2024 Mass 10am  Michael Wilkins 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 Mass 10 am 
Yr. 4 to attend 

 Eveline Ngondi & Nzuzi Kandeba   
(R.I.P.)                        

Thursday 29th  February 2024 Mass 10am                                

Friday 1st March  2024 Mass 10am Rita Duffy                   

Saturday  2nd March  2024 Mass 10 :30am 
Stations of the Cross 

                             

Sunday 3rd March 2024 
THIRD  SUNDAY IN LENT 

Mass 10am 
 

Mrs. Theresa Nwosu (R.I.P.) 

Last Week Attendance 160 
Last week’s offerings: 1st Collection: Non-Gift Aid: £168.76 Gift Aid: £75.00 Total: £ 
Last week’s 2nd Collection: £60.17;  Ghana Comm. Mass: £92.47 Thank you.  
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